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4th March 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We are currently looking for suitable volunteers to join the school board of governors.  

Being a school governor can be a truly rewarding experience. As a school governor, you are helping your local 

community and helping to make a difference to the young people at All Souls Primary School.  

We are not currently looking for parent/carer governors, but you may have family or friends with inspiring careers 

or relevant experience that may be willing to help with the strategic running of the school.  

We are particularly interested in people with the following experience to join the governing board:  

 Education  
 Fund raising  
 Previous school governance  
 Counselling/therapy  
 Safeguarding 
 Local business owners/leaders 

If a suitable friend or family member is interested, please ask them to contact the school office by telephone or 

email.  

Telephone: 01303 275967  

E-Mail: office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk  

Yours sincerely 

 

Barry Coultrip 

Chair of Governors 
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